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September 7, 2021 

Dear Fabius-Pompey Families,  

Welcome back, it is with great joy that we open our doors to the students and staff in anticipation 

of another great school year at Fabius-Pompey.  As the school year begins, we do have to face 

the reality that the COVID pandemic is still a threat to the educational process and our school 

community as a whole.  One way to help fight against the virus is weekly COVID testing in the 

form of no exposure/no symptoms testing.  No exposure/no symptoms testing is defined as the 

testing of asymptomatic individuals even if there is no reason to suspect infection. Under 

Commissioner’s testing determination issued pursuant to 10 NYCRR 2.62 schools must perform 

this type of testing under the NYSED Guidance issued on September 2, 2021. 

Fabius-Pompey has partnered with Onondaga County and through the County the District has 

been partnered with Quadrant Biosciences and SUNY Upstate Medical University to incorporate 

the Clarified COVID-19 testing program.  The test will be administered by the school nurse and 

will consist of saliva sample not a nasal swab.   

Once all samples have been collected for the day, the District will send the samples to 

Quadrant’s lab to be analyzed. Results will be returned within 24-48 hours and will be available 

for you to view by logging back into app.Clarifi-COVID-19.com.  

To participate in the testing program, you must first create student profiles at: app.Clarifi-

COVID-19.com. You can register multiple student profiles under each account. 

Testing will take place within the District beginning on Tuesday, September 14 and every 

Tuesday thereafter.  Individuals will be randomly selected from the volunteer pool. 

Thank you for your participation, 

 

Lloyd “Joe” Peck, Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools FPCSD 


